Sample cover letter (or email draft) for employers sending the Marketplace Option notice who offer health coverage

[Date]

[Employee Name]

[Mailing address or e-mail address]
Dear [Employee]:

The Affordable Care Act requires virtually everyone to maintain health coverage in 2014 or risk paying a tax.  Enclosed are two important documents that may guide you in understanding your obligations.  
The first document is a marketplace notice that explains your right to buy coverage through the newly established health insurance marketplace.  The opportunity to enroll in the marketplace will begin October 1, 2013, with coverage effective beginning January 1, 2014.  Weigh your options through the marketplace carefully with your options to enroll in employer-sponsored coverage.

We hope you find this information helpful.  If you have any question, please contact        





.

Sincerely,

[Employer Name]

